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(908) 273-1345

April 20, 2002

Thanks for competing in the 2002 MIT Alumni Postal Meet.  Final results are enclosed along with your award. You can have your name and address engraved on the back of this luggage tag by a local jeweler, or you can use a permanent marker.  The results have also been posted on the MIT Track and Field and Cross Country web site at http://web.mit.edu/hwtaylor/mtfxc/alumni/postal2002.html.

If you want this event to continue, please keep the respective coaches at MIT (Halston Taylor at hwtaylor@MIT.EDU and Paul Slovenski at sluggo@mit.edu), or the Alumni Association, current on your e-mail address.  You can also encourage your fellow teammates to participate.      

Please continue your support for the Track and Field and Cross Country programs at MIT.  As a department at MIT, the Department of Athletics, Physical Education, and Recreation is expected to generate funds to cover a portion of its operating costs.  Since athletics has fewer options for funding than other parts of MIT, alumni support is increasingly important.

Your gifts, no matter what their size, also send an important message to MIT’s administration on the value of your intercollegiate athletic experiences.  You can direct your gifts to the Men’s or Women’s Friends of Track or Cross Country, or talk to the coaches if you would like to make a more specific contribution.

Thanks again for competing, and I look forward to your entry in the 2003 Postal Meet.   

Yours truly,

Don Shobrys, Class of 75

dshobrys@alum.mit.edu

MIT Alumni 
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